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20 September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

KS4 Information Evening — Thursday 3 October 2019

We are writing to invite you to the KS4 information evening on Thursday 3 October 2019.

The presentation will begin at 17:30 in the Main Hall, access to which will be through STEPS. The
purpose of the evening is to inform parents of how to support your child through KS4, with Year 10
parents attending a work experience workshop and parents of Year 11 gaining further information on
the Post 16 process.

The aim is to keep you informed so that over the coming weeks and months you are able to make
informed decisions about the future.

We look forward to seeing you on 3 October.

Yours faithfully

Ms C Biddiss Mrs C Ashley
Head of Year 10 Head of Year 11




